
 

 

 

 

At Kerrick Bachert, we are dedicated to protecting the health and safety of all of our employees, 

clients, and community members during this unprecedented time.  In response to the COVID-19 

pandemic and pursuant to Governor Beshear’s directive for all Kentuckians to make efforts to 

flatten the curve to combat this virus, our physical office is closed to the public, but our firm is 

open and fully functioning as we have shifted to remote work for the foreseeable future. 

Please be assured that our attorneys and staff members are equipped with the necessary technology, 

resources, and skills to continue providing quality legal services, remotely, to all of our clients and 

potential clients as we navigate through this pandemic together.  Our operational systems enable 

our attorneys and staff members to effectively work from home while maintaining the security and 

confidentiality of client matters as our in-office systems. 

Our attorneys are available by e-mail (https://www.kerrickbachertlaw.com/attorneys/) and our 

attorneys and staff members can also be reached on our normal business line: 270-782-8160, which 

allows voice transfers or messages to go directly to our attorneys.  During this time, attorney 

meetings will be conducted telephonically or via video conferencing. 

The Supreme Court of Kentucky has implemented safety measures through at least Friday, April 

10, 2020, including cancellation of non-emergency Court appearances.  The Supreme Court of 

Kentucky has also extended any deadlines for filings with the Supreme Court of Kentucky and the 

Court of Appeals between March 16, 2020 and April 10, 2020 by thirty (30) days.   However, our 

attorneys will continue to diligently work on your legal matters, to the extent possible and in 

accordance with any new legal or government directives relating to COVID-19.  

We value our relationship with our clients and are committed to helping you through this uncertain 

time.  We are devoted to continue serving your legal needs in a high quality and efficient manner; 

however, due to the rapidly changing environment, we anticipate that additional changes to our 

policy may be forthcoming.  If that occurs, we will keep you updated as soon as possible.  Please 

visit our website www.kerrickbachertlaw.com or our Facebook page for any updates.  We thank 

everyone for their cooperation during this time and hope that everyone stays safe and healthy. 
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